SCONE LADIES GOLF for September 4, 2014
“ Rain hinders golf ” 
Last Thursday at Scone, unfortunately the wet and dismal conditions deterred the golfers although lunch at the club was enjoyable. The commencement of the Marg Marshall Four Ball knockout was deferred until September 25. With the conclusion of the GNSW Medal Rounds recently, Narelle Rutter has qualified to compete in the Gold Medal playoff at Mona Vale on December 2. Sarah Howey’s form during the season has gained her entry at Wakehurst Golf Club for Division 2 on November 11. Best of luck to both of our Scone Golf Club representatives.

Last Monday four Scone players enjoyed a lovely spring day at the Hunter Valley Golf and Country Club at Cessnock. The Open Day was a team event with Cheryl Clydsdale, Ruth Wallace, Judy Carmody and Lyn Banks finishing 5th to be among the prize winners.

Today September 4, an 18 Hole Stroke for the 7th Monthly Medal and putting round will be held for the Melanie’s Jewellers Trophy. 

The ladies Club Championships commence next Thursday September 11. Along with the overall Championship stroke events in 3 divisions, there are generous sponsors of each round for nett prizes, along with the overall nett event and the Veterans’ event. Round one will be played for the MacCallum Inglis Trophy. Round 2 will be played on Sunday September 14 and the final round on Thursday September 18. A good field is anticipated.

[bookmark: _GoBack]A reminder that on Saturday September 20, the Scone Open mixed will be held for the Hunter Valley Printing Cup with a 4BBB Scratch Stableford. This event is in its 28th year, and it would be good to have a quality field for the day. The timesheet is on the board at the clubhouse.
